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Ms. Tanushree Banerjee, an esteemed alumna of the Food Engineering and 

Technology Department, recently conducted an interactive session with current 

students of the department. The focus of the session was to educate students on 

how to prepare themselves for industry interviews. 

 

 

During the session, Ms. Banerjee emphasized the importance of consistency in 

studies and clearing fundamental concepts to excel in the technical sessions of 

interviews. She encouraged students to dedicate sufficient time to understand and 

master core subjects related to food engineering and technology. 

 

Ms. Banerjee shared her personal experiences and insights into the interview 

process, providing valuable tips and strategies to enhance students' chances of 



success. She stressed the significance of thorough research about the company 

and its products/services, as well as staying updated with industry trends. 

 

 

She highlighted the importance of demonstrating a strong work ethic, problem-

solving skills, and effective communication during interviews. Ms. Banerjee 

advised students to showcase their ability to work in teams, their adaptability, and 

their willingness to learn and grow within the industry. 

 

The interactive session allowed students to ask questions and seek clarifications 

on specific interview scenarios. Ms. Banerjee provided practical examples to 

make the session engaging and relatable. Students appreciated Ms. Banerjee's 

guidance and practical advice, as it gave them a clear direction on how to prepare 

effectively for their future interviews. Her emphasis on building a strong 

foundation of technical knowledge and demonstrating a positive attitude 

resonated well with the students. 

 



The session concluded with students feeling more confident and motivated to take 

on future interview challenges. They acknowledged the importance of consistent 

effort in their studies and pledged to work towards mastering the fundamentals of 

food engineering and technology. Overall, Ms. Tanushree Banerjee's interactive 

session on interview preparation for the industry was an invaluable experience 

for the students of the Food Engineering and Technology Department. Her 

insights and practical tips will undoubtedly equip them with the necessary skills 

and mindset to succeed in their upcoming interviews and excel in their careers. 


